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MEMORANDUM 

 
 
 
 
 TO: East Lansing Board of Education 
 
 FROM: Glenn Mitcham, Deputy Superintendent 
 
SUBJECT: Sex Education Advisory Board – 2 Year Report 
  
 DATE: December 6, 2024 
 
 
Background: 
 
Included in the roles of the ELPS Sex Education Advisory Board (SEAB) is to make 
available, at least every two years, a report that evaluates and measures the attainment 
of program goals and objectives. This written report is provided here with an 
accompanying slide presentation. The report will give the board a clear picture of the 
work of the SEAB and how it is progressing. 
 
If you have any questions or comments please contact myself or our SEAB Director 
Anne Scott at anne.scott@elps.us 
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